
Thank you for another great Share and Tell session! We will continue to do these sporadically so
everyone knows who is in the Zoom, especially since we have many new people joining us.

Remaining Dates
Thursday, July 15th @ 2pm PST
Thursday, July 29th @ 2pm PST
Thursday, August 12th @ 2pm PST
Thursday, August 26th @ 2pm PST

What's Next
Our next CI Music Hour will be July 15th with Uncle Henry's Favorites! Uncle Henry's Favorites
is our very own Ellen Vigour's old-time string band with her husband, Pete.

Pete and Ellen Vigour have been residents of Albemarle County, Virginia, for over forty years,
spending most of their spare time playing traditional Appalachian music. Their repertoire
features old-time fiddle tunes and songs, many learned from older players from their local area.
Ellen, recently retired from her career as a special education teacher, is a caller for square
dances, and also likes to repair old violins rescued from yard sales and antique stores. Pete
teaches fiddle, guitar, banjo, mandolin, and other instruments at the Front Porch music school in
Charlottesville, VA.

Sixty years ago, at the age of 5, Ellen developed a serious case of the mumps, leaving her with
single-sided deafness. Despite the challenges, she grew up with a love for music. As an adult,
the high frequencies in her only hearing ear declined significantly. Getting a cochlear implant
two years ago has greatly improved her speech understanding. Together, Pete and Ellen work
to improve her pitch recognition for music, as the CI presents challenges as well as
improvements in her hearing.



Have a great weekend and July 4th holiday!
Chrysa & Julianne


